

CASA for Children of Mercer & Burlington Counties

1450 Parkside Avenue, Suite 22 Ewing, NJ 08638

https://casamb.org Phone: 609.434.0050 Fax: 609.434.0080

Email: staff@casamercer.org

BOARD OFFICERS

Roseann Vanella President Jane Massi Vice President Jerry Dropcho Secretary Digesh Patel

Treasurer

June 28, 2018

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Deena Betze, Esq. Danielle Esser Julie LaVan, Esq. Robin Sheldrick Abraham Silverman Marge Smith Angela Venti Patrizia Zita

BURLINGTON ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Karen Simpson, Chairperson Daniel Beiting Carmela DeNicola Kelli Fishbein Wanda Gilhool Amy Goldstein Melody Gretz Greg Grimaldi

MERCER ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Andrea Stine, Chairperson
Rachelle Bin
Veronica Coyle
Eleanor Horne
Betsy Lane
Denyse Leslie
Katherine McGavern
Nancy Robins
Debbi Roldan
Martha Wickenden

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Katherine Carmichael, MS.Ed., MSW, LMSW

STAND UP FOR A CHILD Night of Comedy Committee

Event Chairperson Julie LaVan, Esq.

Dear Valued Business Community Leader:

On Friday evening, November 2, Court Appointed Special Advocates (CASA) for Children of Mercer and Burlington Counties will host a light evening of comedy to benefit our program serving over 400 children in foster care in our combined service area of Mercer and Burlington counties. Our annual Stand Up for a Child Night of Comedy at the Merion in Cinnaminson features a cocktail hour, buffet dinner, Sponsor a Child Live Auction and Comedian, Joe DeVito - back by popular demand! Joe DeVito's uncanny wit and timing have made him a favorite on The Late Late Show, Comics Unleashed and the Fox Channel Red Eye. Our event has sold out for the last two years and we look forward to an even bigger event this November. We hope you will join us!

CASA for Children of Mercer and Burlington Counties is a non-profit organization dedicated to serving children in Mercer and Burlington Counties who have been removed from their homes due to abuse and neglect. In fiscal year 2018, 247 trained volunteers served 405 children. While we are proud of our 15% growth in children served in FY18, there are still more than 1,000 children in foster care in Mercer and Burlington who need a CASA volunteer to advocate on their behalf. Your help can change that.

We're asking for your financial support of our exciting fall fundraiser that brings tremendous benefits to your business, along with the satisfaction of helping children at a vulnerable time in their young lives.

The sponsor and advertising form is included for your consideration. We look forward to working together to raise critical funds that ensure CASA will be able to grow the number of children we serve. We invite you to complete the sponsorship form no later than October 5 to ensure full pre-event marketing exposure.

Together, we bring safe, permanent homes to the most vulnerable children in Burlington and Mercer Counties.

Sincerely,

Katherine Carmichael, MS.Ed, MSW,LMSW

Executive Director